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Portsmouth Public Schools to host job fair 

Job candidates should bring multiple copies of their resumes  

Portsmouth, Va. – Portsmouth Public Schools will host a job fair on Wednesday, 

Dec. 13 from 5 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. at Churchland High, 4301 Cedar Lane, 

Portsmouth. 

In addition to classroom teachers, nurses, administrators and managers, the school 

system will be looking for qualified candidates for current and future vacancies in 

the custodial, food services, building trades, and transportation departments. 

Candidates are encouraged to bring multiple copies of their resumes as managers 

will schedule interviews at the fair.   

“We are seeking qualified applicants for various career opportunities with 

Portsmouth Public Schools,” said Scott Ziegler, Director of Human Resources and 

Operations. “We are particularly interested in meeting with certified teachers and 

are proud to offer one of the highest starting salaries in the region.”  

For additional information about Portsmouth Public Schools, to pre-register for the 

job fair (which is encouraged but not required), or to complete a job application, 

please visit www.ppsk12.us. 

If you would like more information about PPS jobs, please contact Human 

Resources at 757-393-8701. 
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